
Valentine’s  Day  Giveaway:
Pauly D’s E-Card

This post is sponsored by StarGreetz.
Are you stuck on what to say to your significant other, crush,
or even just your friends on Valentine’s Day?  Let Pauly D do
it for you! Everybody’s favorite Jersey Shore guido has a new
line of e-greetings and ringtones that make for the perfect
gift  idea.   Not  only  are  they  hilarious,  they’re
personalized!  You can choose exactly what you want Pauly to
say  in  addition  to  your  names.   These  e-greetings  and
ringtones  are  fun,  cheap  and  guaranteed  to  make  you  fist
pump.  If you’re tired of throwing grenades on Valentine’s
Day, head over to www.StarGreetz.com and let @DJPaulyD speak
for you.  And when the love holiday is over, get Pauly to wish
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your friends a happy birthday, invite them to your event, or
make you laugh until you answer your phone!

To celebrate Valentine’s Day, Cupid’s Pulse has teamed up with
StarGreetz to offer Pauly D’s e-cards to FIVE LUCKY READERS! 
Simply tell us your favorite DJ Pauly D moment from season
three of MTV’s Jersey Shore in a comment below.  The funniest
moments win!  Please be sure to use your real email address so
we have a way of contacting you if you’ve won – don’t worry,
your address won’t be shown and we will never spam you.  This
giveaway will run until 11:59 PM EST on Monday, Feb. 14 –
Valentine’s Day.  Check back on Tuesday, Feb. 15 at 1 PM EST
for a post announcing the winners.  Good luck!

This giveaway is now closed.

For more fun gift ideas, follow @stargreetzinc on Twitter.


